From: Susanne Brint

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 11:37 AM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches; pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Application No. DA2020/1756 351 Barrenjoey Road, Newport
Categories: DA2020/1756

To The Planning Panels, Northern Beaches Council
and
Local Member for Pittwater Robert Stokes

| am writing to you as a resident of Newport, a rate payer of 40 years, a local shopper and a daily visitor to
Robertson Road supporting the local cafes, restaurants and shops. | have to air my outrage and anger if the above
development is allowed to go ahead in its present form. The negative impact on Robertson Road, in particular in
relation to the traffic access to and from the development in question, will be horrendous.

If this development is allowed, it will create a serious precedent for future unsightly developments, of which we

local community. Let us keep that in mind when planning the future for this area.
PLEASE DON'T LET THIS DEVELOPMENT GO AHEAD IN ITS PRESENT FORM!
Sincerely,

Susanne Brint,
(local resident)



